
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
There’s a change of schedule!  
 

     MSE - MSC DOMITILLE MM519A – will call SECH terminal instead of VTE terminal  
  
 

Dear Customer,  
 
  
    MSC DOMITILLE MM519A is changing terminal in Genoa for operations from VTE terminal 
to SECH terminal Current ETA 11.05.2025 
       
    Starting from Msc Domitille all vessels belonging to MSE service will call SECH terminal  

 
 
 
You will receive a revised booking confirmation from our system very shortly. Please make 
sure that your documentation is adjusted accordingly. If you should require additional 
information, please contact our customer service team at your location who will be happy 
to guide you based on your individual situation.  

  
Regards,  

 

Keep in touch 
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